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Dear Parents 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

SCHOOL WEBSITE 

There are lots of new things to see on our school website. Work from each class is being uploaded and 

information about our curriculum is there to see. Please take time to have a look – it’s a great way of keeping 

up to date with what is happening in school. 

 

 

HALLOWEEN DISCO 

Please buy your tickets for the Halloween disco as soon as possible. You are able to buy them on the door but 

it is helpful if you buy them before hand so that we know how many to cater for.  

 

 

PARKING 

I have spoken to the police again about our issue with parking. I will be handing out red notices at random 

times over the next few weeks which explain that due to “persistent” dangerous parking, registration 

numbers will be taken and handed in to the police. Please understand that I am doing this to keep the 

children safe as they come to and leave school. With the dark nights drawing in it is extremely important 

that we keep the roads around school safe for the children to cross.  

 

 

 

Please remember that we finish school on Friday for half term. I hope you have a lovely break with your 

children and enjoy some family time together.  

 

 

Best wishes  

 

Meg Dawson 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY – more information about events will follow when needed 

22nd,23rd,24th October  Residential trip 

Friday 24th October  PTFA Halloween disco – buy tickets from Miss Bliss or Miss Jordan   

5pm– 6pm infants 

6:15pm  - 7:30pm Juniors 

24th October  Break for half term holiday 

Monday 3rd November  Back to school 

Week beginning Monday 3rd 

November 

History week in the Juniors – “The Savage Stoneage.” 

Thursday 6th November  Parent’s evening 3:30 – 7pm 

Friday 7th November  History week assembly – all parents welcome 

DRESS UP DAY! 

Infants – “Down on the farm” 

Juniors – “The Savage Stone age” 

Friday 14th November  Year 4 sharing assembly and coffee morning 

Friday 21st November  Year 5 sharing assembly and coffee morning 

Friday 28th November  Year 6 sharing assembly and coffee morning 

Friday 5th December Reception class sharing assembly and coffee morning 

Friday 12th December  Year 3 sharing assembly and coffee morning 

Monday 15th December  Infant Christmas performance – 1:30 and 6pm 

Wednesday 17th December  Non uniform day - £1 donation each for our reflection area. 

Christmas dinner 

Friday 19th December  1:30 pm  Carols and readings 

School finishes for Christmas holidays at 2:30pm.  

CCKC  - closes at 5pm tonight only 
 

2015 
Monday 5th January  Return to school after Christmas holidays 

6th,7th, 8th January  Knex Computer Control Workshops – Fairground Rides for Junior children 

Monday 12th January  Young Voices concert in Birmingham 

Friday 13th February NON school uniform day - £1 donation 

Finish for half term break 

Monday 23rd February  Return to school  

Thursday 19th March  3:30 – 7pm :Parent’s evening letter to follow 

Friday 27th March  Non School uniform day - £1 donation 

Finish school for Easter holidays 

Monday 13th April INSET day for staff – children not in school 

Tuesday 14th April  Children return to school after Easter Holidays 

Week beginning Monday 11th May Year 6 test week – all Y6 children must be in school. 

Friday 22nd May Finish for half term break 

Monday 1st June  Back to school 

Thursday 9th July Parents evening – drop in to meet next year’s teacher 

Monday 13th July 1:30 and 6pm Junior production  

Friday 17th July  1:30 - Leavers assembly 

SCHOOL FINISHES AT 2:30pm 

Finish for Summer Holidays. 
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